
The Clarksville School District will resume classes tomorrow, Friday, January 21. All schools 
will be open, and all classes will meet. All campuses are currently still under a mask mandate.  
 
Due to staffing issues, we will have very limited bus service. Regular bus routes will not 
run. Instead, there will be 5 bus stop sites setup around the district. The schedule and bus 
stop locations for tomorrow are as follows: 
 

• West Part of District - (Bus #32) 
Crosswoods/Kountry Kitchen (Big parking Lot off Hwy. 64) 

 
• South/Central Part of District - (Bus #42)   

Clarksville Medical Group (North side parking lot across street, McKennon St.) 
 

• Northwest Part of District - (Bus #43) 
U of O Gym (North side of parking lot on Buchanan St.) 

 
• Northeast Part of District - (Bus #44) 

Soccer Complex (Parking lot off Hwy. 164 behind Green Source Recycling) 
 

• East Part of District - (Bus #46) 
Atwood’s (Parking lot off Rogers St.) 

  
  

The morning bus stop times for ALL locations will be 7:15 a.m. 
The afternoon bus stop times for ALL locations will be 3:15 p.m. 

 
If your child will be unable to attend school due to transportation, please call your school 
building office. 
 


